

National Vehicle Crime Working Group

Thursday 23rd June 2022 /10:00hrs – 12:00hrs

Microsoft Teams

Teams Meeting

All Microphones to be muted unless invited to speak by the Chair (ACC Sims), if you would like to speak, unmute your microphone and the chair will invite you to speak. Please make full use of the comments bar, this will be monitored throughout.

| | | |
|----|---|---|
| 1. | <p>Introductions</p> <p>Apologies</p> | ACC Jenny Sims |
| 2. | Vehicle Crime Action Plan Overview | ACC Jenny Sims |
| 3. | Vehicle Crime – Performance / Developments | S.40(2) |
| 4. | <p>Raising the level of technological understanding of the threat across all key partners, including the police</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Catalytic converter theft <p>Should NaVCIS be part of OPAL – arrange meeting NaVCIS /OPAL</p> <p>Training – Link S.40(2) (CoP) with Horizon Scanning. Also link to OPAL. Need to make something happen.</p> <p>Calendar for days/weeks of action. Need a volunteer to lead this. Link with SOAC agenda.</p> <p>No regional groups. People still to attend national. Regional to be the decision in each region. How active are people across borders (don't just rely on national meeting)</p> <p>Mark Cleland and data</p> | <p>S.40(2)</p> <p>/ Home Office</p> <p>Supt. Mark Cleland</p> |
| 5. | <p>Affecting the behavior of vehicle owners</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Horizon Scanning | <p>S.40(2)</p> <p>/ Home Office</p> <p>S.40(2)</p> |

| | | |
|----|--|-----------------------------------|
| | <p>BIT update and Force Leads Meeting and work with Cheshire and Met GET UPDATE FROM S.40(2)</p> <p>Can invite BIT (to next one?)</p> <p>Rate of thefts – analysis re. TOMV according to make/model and number on road. Minister interested. Work to understand and address keyless thefts etc – work with JLR</p> <p>GET UPDATE FROM OPAL/S.40(2) ON PARIS PROJECT – Prison and rehabilitation intelligence service/ - any fed for vehicle crime</p> <p>S.40(2) -</p> <p>Mark Cleland has arranged working group on fuel theft.</p> <p>S.40(2) re. Dorset 97% reduction</p> <p>Training - same update</p> <p>Banning cash sales – S.40(2) Asked to present at conference.</p> <p>Arrange meeting with S.40(2) regarding chop shops.</p> | |
| 6. | <p>Removing the profit from vehicle crime</p> <p>Catalytic conv group part of National Infrastructure Crime Reduction Partnership. Good weeks of action.</p> <p>Reduce cloning of plates – get report - Are plates mainly stolen or cloned?</p> <p>Prevent sale of stolen goods online – S.31(1)</p> <p>S.31(1)</p> <p>Re-registering vehicles written on under 3yrs old without MOT Speak with S.40(2) DVLA – Jessica S.40(2)</p> | <p>S.40(2) / Home Office</p> |
| 7. | <p>Other Activity</p> <p>Link to SOAC strategy</p> <p>All portfolios coming together under SOAC portfolio -</p> | <p>S.40(2) / Home Office</p> |

| | | |
|-----|--|--|
| | | |
| 8. | Vehicle Crime Conference | <i>Supt. Gareth Wrigley</i> /S.40(2) [REDACTED] [REDACTED] |
| 9. | AOB | <i>ACC SIMS</i> |
| 10. | Agreed Actions/Progress Next Meeting TBC. | <i>ACC SIMS</i> |

Date of next meeting: TBC